News From

Pregnancy Help Center



Board of Directors

- Tom Freitag, Chairperson
- Steven Perry, Vice Chairperson
- · Dan Houston, Treasurer
- Mary Poprac, Secretary
- Lindsey Hill
- Mike Kurz
- Annette Leroux
- Karlie Lewis
- · Jerry Robinson

Clinic

1311 Crenshaw Blvd., Ste. A Torrance, CA 90501 (310) 320-8976 | (310) 787- HELP phctorrance.org

- Dr. David Lu, Medical Director
- Dr. Sunaina Sehwani, Associate Medical Director
- · Snow Holland, Outreach Coord.
- Victoria Koh, Clinic Services Director
- · Donna Lee, R.N. & Sonographer
- Debi Bryant, Client Services Manager
- · Susan Lofy, Client Advocate

Administration

22930 Crenshaw Blvd. Ste. L Torrance, CA 90505 (424) 263-4855 supportphctorrance.org

- Adrienne Gross, Executive Director
- Gigi Harnden, Development Mgr.
- Jeanne Soto, Database Specialist

Our Mission Statement

To provide a safe, caring environment where every woman facing a crisis pregnancy can receive information, education, and practical assistance in order to eliminate the crisis and choose life for her baby; and to inspire others to embrace sexual health and integrity.



She Still Needs You

On June 24th, we were blessed with a great victory: the fall of Roe v. Wade. Pro-life warriors like you have been working to help people recognize the humanity of the preborn child, paving the way for this historical moment. Your support of the Center's clients has changed hearts and given hope to women in difficult situations, like Crystal.

When Crystal found herself unexpectedly pregnant, her boyfriend was terrified. He insisted she have an abortion. She had no one else to rely on; her family was based overseas, and they didn't take the news well. She felt conflicted and alone when she found the Center.

After a positive pregnancy test, Crystal was scheduled for an ultrasound. When she saw her baby for the first time on the monitor, she stated her heart fluttered and she was so excited to see his little silhouette. A client advocate discussed her concerns with her and reassured her of the Center's assistance and resources.

Crystal had her baby, Logan, in June. By participating in the Center's BrightCourse classes, she redeemed points for free baby supplies for him. Her family also warmed up to her situation and are helping her from overseas. Crystal is glad she pulled through that tough time, "I had an unexpected pregnancy, but I chose to keep him. I love him to death."



Though Roe is defeated, women like Crystal continue to need our compassion and support. CA legislature is turning the state into an abortion hub, and we expect to see a rise in women traveling to the state for abortion. Our work to foster a culture of life is really just beginning, but we praise and thank God for your partnership with us to do this critical work.

See next page for actions you can take to be a champion for the preborn in this post-roe era.

Post-Roe California: Time to Take Action

CA state legislature is working to pass a slew of bills to remove all restrictions on abortion. As urgent action is needed against these bills, we started an e-newsletter, "Call to Action," to keep you informed of important legislation updates and other urgent matters, and what action you can take.

We also have a separate bi-monthly e-newsletter where you can learn about Center activities, upcoming events, and latest pro-life news. Current subscribers to our e-newsletter will automatically receive "Call to Action." **To subscribe, email administration@phctorrance.org.**

Also watch: Life Beyond Roe webcast. Top pro-life leaders discuss the way forward in post-Roe America. Go to: lifebeyondroe.com.

Circle of Hope

Commemorate 6.24, the historic day Roe was defeated, with a meaningful monthly gift. Help more women like Crystal by joining Circle of Hope and pledging \$6.24 a week (\$27 a month), \$624 a year (\$52 a month), \$6,240 a year (\$520 a month), or any amount. Visit supportphctorrance.org/circle-of-hope or use the enclosed envelope.

"The Lord bless you and keep you! The Lord let his face shine upon you and be gracious to you! The Lord look upon you kindly and give you peace!" – Numbers 6:24-26



Over 325 people participated in the Walk and raised \$65,000: a record turnout and amount of donations. We thank God for the generosity of our volunteers, churches, and donors!

"The Matter of Life" Movie

An award-winning documentary that clarifies the abortion issue through science, philosophy, history, and personal stories. Learn how your church can be a safe place for women facing crisis pregnancies. Go to: revelationmedia.com/tmoltheater.

Annual Report

Our most recent annual report is now available online. Go to: supportphctorrance.org/annual-report.

IRA/Retirement Plan Required Minimum Distribution

A great way to meet your requirement is to donate to the Center. Please check with your accountant or tax professional about your individual situation before donating. Go to irs.gov for details.

Back to School with Ralphs

Shop for back-to-school lunches, snacks, and school supplies, and donate at the same time. Link your Ralphs shopper's card and choose the Pregnancy Help Center as your charity to donate a percentage of your purchase. Go to: ralphs.com/communitycontribution.

Double Your Gift

Double your impact with corporate matching gifts. Find out if your employer will match your donation then follow the instructions to submit your match request online.

Go to: doublethedonation.com/supportphctorrance.

Donate

Go to supportphctorrance.org/ contribute or use the enclosed envelope.

Clinic Tour

See the difference you make Next tour: September 27th. RSVP (424) 263-4855

Follow

Follow us on Facebook for our latest updates: @phctorrance